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School children's tours            Adam Lorang             Grant for the front porch 

Painting in the Spring                  Photos of Fall work party 

************************************************************************** 

---We have just received a grant from Idaho Heritage Trust
to help with the restoration of the front porch of the Historical farm home.

But we need $1500 in donations to match.
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This project is made possible by a grant from the Idaho Heritage Trust, an endowment for the preservation of the historic buildings, sites and artifacts.
This will cover the cost of materials for beginning the restoration of the front porch, and John Lorang of Lorang Custom Builders will be overseeing the work. 

******************************---The painting of the farm home is continuing in the Spring, with a work party. Hope you can make it. (we need you)

We'll have photos up soon of the Fall party at www.whitespringranch.com
This will be an ongoing preparation and project 
and we truly need more of your help in the Spring and Summer 

to complete painting the home 

Besides another Work Party in the Spring ………………..we are also extending an 
OPEN INVITATION 

to come by the Ranch 
from this day forward 
anytime that works for you to work and restore the quality of our historical site 

Just contact Janet Lorang at: (208) 285-1484 

---Last but not least........... 

the tours of the Ranch by school children has begun! 

3rd graders from Genesee grade-school came by. 

25 children enjoyed the tour guided by Janet Lorang and asked many questions. 8 adults accompanied. 

When we have the photos of the tour, we'll put those on the website and we hope to have many more tours from the children. 
Adam Lorang, son of John Lorang, spent a couple hours going over ideas for us for these tours. 
Adam, we are going to have your photo on the website, if that's ok and your ideas too. They were great! 

.............stay tuned 

****** 

---Historical note for this month: 

“Facts and Fun of the Early John Lorang Family and Genesee, Idaho Ranch

                          By Martha Johnson (Original copy)

  “My Grandfather, Bernard Lorang born in Nantes (correct place is Nancy) France was a twin. His brother 

did not come to America. In 1910 Mother and Dad visited relatives in different places and by mouth to 

mouth information—it was said the brother who remained in France, remained a bachelor and was a rich 

manufacturer of some kind and that before his death, was looking and searching for his brother, Bernard, in

 America. Where the brother in France is buried after burial is not known.”
. 
**************************************************************************** 

Merry Christmas, Everyone!
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This program is supported in part by a grant from the Idaho Humanities Council, a State-based Program of the National Endowment for the Humanities
This project is supported in part by Latah County Community Foundation
www.latahfoundation.org
To Henry Lorang…..Los Angeles, CA  “concerning my trip south”
   “Genesee, Idaho Jan.22, 1914

          The weather has certainly ben fine here sinse you lef here, we had fine sleighing along about Xmas & New Year”                          

Your Father
John Lorang”


See: www.whitespringranch.com
thanks to Brian Conroy

(send any e-mail updates to diana_conroy@hotmail.com for monthly e-mail newsletters)

***********************


Swedish Quick Rolls

2 c flour                       

2 tb lard

4 tsp. baking powder 

  ¾ c milk

Mix same as for biscuits. Roll thinly then spread with 

melted butter, dates, sugar,

and cinnamon. Raisins can be used. Roll, cut, join ends to make a ring. 

Place in greased pan, and cut with scissors lightly. 

Bake in hot oven until done. 

White Spring Ranch Museum

C/O Diane Conroy

8525 17th Ave. N.W.

Seattle, WA  98117

Merry Christmas 

and Happy Holiday season, Everyone!

All donations are tax-deductible and will be put to very good use with matching grants 

(Please make donations to “Lorang Farm Restoration” until we change acct. name to “White Spring Ranch”)

Fold over here and return……..Thank you!   ………………………………………………………………….

White Spring Ranch Museum

C/0 Janet Lorang

1004 Lorang Road

Genesee, Idaho

                     83832

Can you help?


Join us for a great Work Party


In 





The Spring


For painting the Farm home 








From Bertha’s recipe book, 


Thanks to Dale Lorang











